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Goal  
 
The purpose of this session is to strengthen Board members’ understanding of the 
National Center for Education Statistics’ research and development priorities for the 
NAEP program—the general approach to research and development as well as how 
these activities are embedded across program components and contracts.  
 
Overview 
 
Dana Kelly, Education Research Scientist, Assessment Division, NCES, will make a 
presentation on this topic. Time will be reserved for Q&A with the Board as well as for 
discussion by the Board.  
 
 
 


